
TOWN OF NORTH CASTLE 
Parks & Recreation Advisory Board 
Minutes of June 5, 2014 Meeting 

 
 
 

In Attendance:  Joe DiMauro, Susan Lichten, Frank Benish, Charlene Decker, Frank Lattarulo,  
Matt Trainor, Steve D’Angelo 
 
Wampus Brook Park South 
The Board approved moving forward with a recommendation to the Town Board to move forward with “Phase 1” of the 
Kellard Sessions proposal to develop Wampus Brook Park South.  This is a starting phase that MUST be done in order to 
develop the parcel.  Phase 1 will identify permitting needs, provide a survey and base map, give 2 detailed to-scale sets 
of plans and produce a budget for the project as a whole.  Once Phase 1 is complete, we will be able to decide whether 
or not the project as a whole is financially feasible. 
 
 
 
Next meeting is Tuesday, July 1st at 6:15pm 


